
MINUTES OF THE GREAT BENTLEY PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING 

HELD ON THURSDAY 17th January 2019 

AT 6.30PM IN THE MITCHELL ROOM, GREAT BENTLEY VILLAGE HALL 

 

Chaired by      Kathy Chilvers 

Present: Charles Brown, Vice Chair/Treasurer 

  Surgery Guest Dr S O’Reilly 

  + 12Members 

 

1.   Welcome: 
The Chairman welcomed everyone to this meeting. 
 

2.  Minutes of Last Meeting: 

No points were raised and approval for the minutes of 21st November 2018 was given. 

 

3.   Hollies Surgery News Dr O’Reilly 

Dr O’Reilly said there was little to report this month except the DNA figures which were 64 for December. 

 

4. Report from last meetings of Health Forum and local PPG’s meeting by Melvyn Cox 

 

October Health Forum – Many different facilities that are currently available to improve 

health. 

 

Walking for Health – there was a walk at Highwoods on the 19th January.  This one was for 11/2 

hours duration and all is asked for is a donation.  This walk will be repeated every 2 weeks. 

Lower back pain. – there is a website for help with this. 

LeisureWorld Health Passport – For £5 you can have a consultation and there are then various 

options that you can take advantage of.  They are not free but they are quite reasonable when 

compared with full price activities.  Again there is a telephone number to find out more about this. 

ACE are promoting help with muscular skeletal problems and they can help with physiotherapy. 

  

If you are interested in any of these please contact Melvyn for the relevant telephone numbers and 

web addresses.  Melvyncox141@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Local PPG meeting 

 

There were discussions about the various travel problems between Clacton and Harwich as the 

community hospital beds are moving from Clacton to Harwich. The other changes that have been 

mentioned before in our meetings about the changes to Clacton hospital were also discussed. 

 

5. NHS News: 

 - CPR and Defibrillator training 

We in some ways were ahead of the game with our great demonstration of CPR and the use of a 

defibrillator in our last meeting.  There is now going to be some free training (although a 

donation would be asked for) The training will be on the third Thursday of every month at 

Exxex Outdoor Centre in Mersea. The training will be hands on and will last for about 90 

minutes.  Please contact me (kathychilvers@yahoo.co.uk or on 079869476334) if you would 

like further details on how to book. 

 

- Robots working in hospital 

5 “virtual workers” are now handling admin-type tasks at Ipswich hospital.  These tasks were 

formerly carried out by medical secretaries.  These “robots” monitor the electronic referral 

system and get together all the necessary documentation.  This frees up the secretaries to deal 

more with patient queries and talk to patients.  This will be cascaded out further in time. 
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6. Virtual Members 

We have had no feedback from any of our virtual members and we would definitely like to hear 

from them so in future will have an item on the agenda for this.  Barry will be sending out a 

separate email to these members to check that they are receiving the minutes and able to open them 

successfully.  

 

7.  Any other business 

 

Following the information that Richard Miller gave us a few months ago about the new screens in 

the surgery and that they should be able to be customised.  Richard has now been able to do this and 

I am pleased to inform you that there is now on the screen information about our PPG as well as on 

the noticeboard in the surgery.  

 

Great Bentley surgery website will be having some changes shortly and it is hoped that we will 

have a speaker at our February meeting to tell and show us more about this.  Ideas for further 

speakers and the type of topics that you would like to see would be welcome. 

 

8.  Date and time of next meeting 

 

Thursday 21st February at 6.30 pm 

 

 
 
 



 



 



 



 

 

 


